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The Executive Office of Health and Human Services
(EOHHS) Announces Start of New Beneficiary Advisory
Council (BAC)

The Beneficiary Advisory Council (BAC) provides members a space to connect with one another
and with agency staff, to advise the State on their experiences with the Medicaid program.
Members can work on finding ways to improve Medicaid in Rhode Island.

We’re looking for 10-15 people to join the BAC. To participate in the BAC, you must be a:

enrolled in Medicaid currently or in the past.
a family member of someone enrolled in Medicaid.

a paid or unpaid caregiver of someone enrolled in Medicaid.

If you're interested in joining the BAC, find the application online here. If you need a paper
copy of the application, contact Damaris Teixeira at damaris.r.teixeira@ohhs.ri.gov or at
401-462-6577.

For more information, visit the BAC Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ).
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